
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
1:17:45	PM	
	
AGL	have	just	dropped	my	feed-in	tariff	rate	from	8	cents	to	6	cents	per	kWh	and	
are	charging	me	25c	per	kWh	off	the	grid	-	it's	just	not	good	enough!	
	
John	Penhallow		

	
Postcode:	2039	
	
	




